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Hi Mr Luckett,

My name is Cody Wheeler. I live in Middletown, KY in Copperfield. I recently became aware
of a development complex that is proposed to go in behind the IGA on Beckley Station Road.

I would like to strongly oppose this development allowed to proceed, as this is already a very
highly-trafficked and unsafe road to drive on, and this would only exacerbate that situation
even more. On top of that, our community in Middletown prides itself on being a low-key,
quiet, upscale, and safe place to live. This area is in the heart of homes of families that have
been built for 30+ years. It will be a gross eyesore and criminal hazard to this area. It is not an
area where apartments should be stuck in the middle of.

I have also come to understand that the business practices of the developers are not only
unethical but borderline criminal.

Please consider reviewing this development and stopping it before it gets any further and
greatly impacts the lives of thousands of families in Middletown.

I appreciate your consideration.

Cody

Need Website Help?
Louisville Web Nerds, LLC

https://louisvillewebnerds.com

PS: Did you know you can earn cash by referring clients to Louisville Web Nerds? Check out the details here.
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